
STUDENT BULLETIN 

March 26, 1963

FRIDAY SCHEDULE 

COLLEGE DAY
This Friday there will be several young people visiting 
the campus as participants of College Day. Each person 
should make an effort to make them feel welcome to our 
college.
Due to the nature of the program there will be no chapel 
for students on Friday. The Missionary Society will be 
in charge of chapel on Thursday.
The time schedule for classes is being changed for Friday. 
Please observe the following changes:

1 7 :2 0  - 8:05
wlm

2 8 :10  - 8 :5 5
3 9:00 - 9 4 5

\ 9 :5 0  - 1 0 : 3 5  
1 0 : t o  - 1 1 : 2 5

No chapel

Lunch will be served at 11:30 in the Dining Hall.

Grade cards are being released today through faculty ad­
visers. Students with unpaid accounts or library fines 
may secure their cards from the Registrar's office upon 
clearance from the business office or library as the case
may be.

For those of you who'd like more information on the plans 
for the new library quarters in the SUB, a sheet has been 
posted on the bulletin board in the Faculty building.

There will be a Ladies' P. E. class tonight as well as 
the regular one Thursday evening.

The following students made a grade point average of 3*3 
or above during the winter quarter. They are, therefore, 
recognized as being listed on the Dean's Honor List.

Cheryl Bales Trinidad Esperanza
Juanita Belcher Dennis Finch
Alfred Braidwood Gwen Friesen
Warren Bullock Carol Hayes
David Edstrom

Gary Henley 
Anna-Belle Kisser 
Sharon Luehrs 
Everett McKinney


